Positive Behaviour for Learning





Play by the Rules

Respect is shown in our community, throughout the interactions we have and the ways in which we communicate with others. At The Willows we expect all students to be safe and respectful and play by the rules in the playground and during activities in class.

This fortnight all students have discussed what the rules are in games and why you follow the rules. They also had the opportunity to create posters and displays to communicate the importance of playing by the rules. Year 2 are fantastic at following the rules and had a great time playing silent ball.



Art Competition -The Art of Resilience Art Competition

Recently students at The Willows participated in the Soroptimist International Townsville Breakwater club Art Competition.

Students who wished to participate were asked to paint or draw an artwork depicting 'What being a resilient kid means to me'.

The judges from Soroptimist International Townsville Breakwater club selected finalists from the art pieces entered and 2 students from The Willows made the final.

Lola Collier's art was selected in the Year 5 to 8 category for the final and for the Year 1 to 4 category, Adelind Armstrong's piece was one of the finalists. Congratulations to both these students on this achievement.



75 Star Reward Time – Week 5

Our students recently had 75 Star Rewards with their peers, acknowledging the excellent behaviour and learning happening across the school. We have been proud to see a majority of our students displaying excellent behaviour in the classroom and playground. The reward time included a range of activities organised by their teachers. Activities included; games time, art, technology and craft. A fantastic time was had by all.

Our students now have the goal to get 75 Stars or more, over the next 5 weeks of learning. Our next 75 Star Reward time is towards the end of Week 10.